
The Region of Peel and Credit Valley Conservation, with support from Toronto and Region Conservation and the City of 
Mississauga, are undertaking an environmental assessment to create a new natural waterfront park on the eastern 
Mississauga waterfront. The park will provide ecological habitat and enhanced public access to the lakeshore.

The environmental assessment is in accordance with the Ontario Environmental Assessment Act. The Lakeview 
Waterfront Connection (LWC) Project is an element of the Inspiration Lakeview initiative that was initiated in 2010. 

NOTICE OF COMMENCEMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL ASSESSMENT
Lakeview Waterfront Connection Project

Credit Valley Conservation and Region of Peel

CONSULTATION

Members of the public, agencies and interested stakeholders are 
encouraged to participate in the environmental assessment 
process by attending public meetings or contacting staff with 
information, comments or questions.

FIRST PUBLIC MEETING - Tuesday January 22, 2013
Mississauga Senior’s Centre, 1389 Cawthra Rd, Mississauga, ON

Open House.............................................................4:30 – 7 p.m. 
Presentation.............................................................7 – 7:45 p.m. 
Break-out groups and collective feedback..............7:45 – 9 p.m. 

THE PROCESS

On December 5, 2012, the Minister of the Environment approved the 
Terms of Reference (ToR) for the LWC Project. The approved ToR 
and all project background information can be viewed on the project 
webpage: www.creditvalleyca.ca/lwc.

The environmental assessment will be carried out according to the 
ToR and the requirements of the Environmental Assessment Act. 
Results will be submitted to the Ministry of the Environment for 
review. When the environmental assessment is completed, the 
public and interested stakeholders will be informed when and where 
the environmental assessment can be reviewed. 

This and other public consultation opportunities will be advertised on the project webpage, in local newspapers and 
through the project mailing list. If you are unable to attend but would like to learn more and/or comment on the LWC 
Project, please visit www.creditvalleyca.ca/lwc on or after January 22, 2013. 

To be added to the project mailing list or if you have project-related questions, contact:
Brooke Erickson, Resources Planner, Waterfront
Toronto and Region Conservation - 70 Canuck Ave, Toronto ON, M3K 2C5
Phone: 416 661 6600 ext 5581, Email: berickson@trca.on.ca

Under the Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act and the Environmental Assessment Act, unless 
otherwise stated in the submission, any personal information such as name, address, telephone number and property 
location included in a submission will become a part of the public record files for this matter and will be released, if 
requested, to any person. 


